BATA Homeowners Association
Sunday, October, 2020

The meeting was called to order by President: 

No Meeting / Covid19 virus

Members Present: 

Approve Last Meeting Minutes:

Treasurer report: 

Bills to be paid: None

Old Business:  
* 

New Business: 
· 
* 


A motion to adjourn was passed. All in favor. Next meeting to be at “Michaels” Residence, 5:00pm on November, 2020.  
Meeting was adjourned at 6:14pm.
Notes by Secretary, Catherine Michaels



